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MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
DIVISION OF SPONSORED RESEARCH
CAMBRIDGE 38, MASS.

October 28, 1960

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

Mr. H. L. Price, Director
Division of Licensing and Regulation
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D.C.

Dear Mr. Price:

. This is with regard to the proposed Amendment to
10 CFR Part 40, "Control of Source Material. "

We have supplied copies of the proposed revisions to
all members of the M. I, T. Radiation Protection Committee. Our
Radiological Safety Officer, Mr. Samuel Levin, has written the
enclosed letter, which indicates that with respect to M.I. T. the
proposed changes have been favorably received.

We appreciate the opportunity afforded us to review
this proposed amendment.

Yours very truly,

el B

. McL. Sage
NMcLS/pm Associate Director
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